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Friday 26 November 2021 

 

Water Bottles 

 

We have noticed that several children have juice 

in their bottles please can your child/ren have 

water only in school. Thank you.  

 

Winter hats and gloves 
 

Please make sure that your child has with them a 

pair of gloves, wolly hat and a scarf from now on.  

The weather is expected to get very chilly soon.  

Unfortunately baseball hats are not warm enough 

so should not be sent into school from now on 

until warmer months return.   

 

Reading 
 

Please can we ask you to make sure that your 

child(ren) brings in their reading record and 

school reading book every day. We encourage our 

children to read at home 3 times a week to a 

member of the household, who can write in their 

record. 

 

Children in Need 
 

Thank you to everyone that donated to our 

Children in Need day on Friday 19th November, we 

raised an amazing £42.90.  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tots 2 Teens Club 

 

Tots 2 Teens club are holding a robot takeover 

with lab media on 20th-23rd December from 

10am – 2pm at Carrowbreak House, Hellesdon, 

NR6 5FA. Over four days you can learn how to 

create and control a range of virtual and real 

robots. Tackle various challenges as well as 

animate a short film starring your robot! We are 

a big Norfolk Holiday Fun Provider. To book 

using a HAF code call 01603 430525 or email 

leisure@broadland.go.uk. Please see attached 

itinerary for more information.  
 

CIEH Certificate in Food Safety 
 

A FREE one day accredited training course 

leading to the CIEH Foundation Certificate in 

Food Safety. This course is suitable for anyone 

working or volunteering in an enviroment where 

they are actually preparing fresh food for 

consumption. This is also a key qualifaction for 

those wishing to work in the hospitality 

industry, food industry, care settings, hospitals, 

nurseries and schools. This course will take 

place on Tuesday 30th November from 9.30am – 

4pm at Emmanuel Church, Cawston Road, 

Aylsham. For more information or to book your 

place please call Lisa Whatnall from Clarian 

Futures on 07770 704740 or email Lisa at 

lisa.whatnall@clarionhg.com  

 

Christmas Cards 

 

This year we are delighted to say that children 

will be able to write Christmas cards for each 

other!  

We just ask that they are in school by Friday 

10th December. We will then leave them over 

the weekend ready to give out in the last week 

of term. 

 

However if you would like to bring in a donation 

for the local food bank instead, or as well as, 

each class will have a ‘Christmas Food Bank Box’ 

to put their donations in and school will arrange 

to have these picked up by the end of term to 

help support families that are in need in our 

local area after a quarantine period.  
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Key Dates 

 

November 

Mon 29th – Yr5/Yr6 Bikeability 

Tues 30th – Yr5/Yr6 Bikeability 

 

December 

Fri 10th – Christmas jumper day £1 donation & 

Christmas dinner day 

Fri 10th – Christmas decoration day 

Fri 17th – Talent show 

Fri 17th – Break for Christmas holidays 

 

January 

Wed 5th – Back to School  

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

George 

Clapman 

Using his listening ears all 

week 

Kyran-Jay 

Green 

For showing kindness with 

other children 

George 

Goodman 

For having an excellent 

attitude towards learning 

Cleo 

Gotts 

All round excellent learning 

Jack 

Martin 

For excellent guided reading 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


